
ATTENTION 
 

The Real ID Deadline is… 

May 7, 2025 

 
Starting on this date, all travelers in the United States will need a REAL ID 

or an acceptable alternative form of identification to:                               

board domestic flights, access certain federal facilities,                                 

and enter nuclear facilities. 

See list of Approved Documents that can be accepted per the Department of 

Revenue and bring those with you to obtain your REAL ID. 
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